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Comments: | am writing to urge you to reconsider your logging project in the White Mountain National Forest
area of Sandwich, NH. As someone who drives by a devastated and ugly clear cut section of my local town
forest (Tucker Brook) daily, | know first hand how detrimental to the local environment it can be. While people do
still use the trails for recreation, it's going to be years before we see some new growth and ground cover. No one
seemed to consider the effect the project may have on the immediate local residents and their enjoyment of the
forest in our town. It could have been done in a more considerate way. | hope that you seek a better alternative
to managing this area of the Sandwich forest.

~ Thank you



